
WHAT IS RESILIENT EAST HADDAM?
East Haddam has experienced 
devastating flooding along the Succor  
Brook in the past few years, including 
damage to several key community  
spots. This project aims to define  
current and future flooding risks  
and identify potential protection  
and mitigation measures.

WHO IS INVOLVED:
 �Town of East Haddam; Connecticut Institute 

for Resilience & Climate Adaptation (CIRCA), 
which supports development of statewide 
resilience project planning; and Kleinfelder,  
an engineering consulting firm.

 �A Community and Technical Advisory 
Committee (CTAC) has been formed to help 
inform the process with a local perspective. 

TIMELINE:

RESILIENT EAST HADDAM

Current & Future 
Conditions Analysis

MAY - SUMMER 2024

OCTOBER 2024
Public Workshop #1

Evaluate Adaptation 
Options

 DECEMBER 2024

JANUARY 2025
Cost-Benefit 

Analysis

Public Workshop #2
FEBRUARY 2025

MARCH/APRIL 2025
Final Report With 

Recommendations 

For more information, scan the QR code to the left, or visit: 
ResilientConnecticut.UConn.edu/resilient-east-haddam

COMMUNITY MEETING NOTICE
Join us on Wednesday, February 5, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m., at the East Haddam  

Municipal Complex, Meeting Room 1, One Plains Road, for a public workshop  
to discuss the Resilient East Haddam project. This interactive session will include  

a presentation and opportunity to discuss specific adaptation alternatives to 
mitigate climate risks in the project area.


